
Fanny Bridge enviro documents
up for approval
A series of meetings are scheduled in the next month regarding
the  final  environment  impact  report,  environmental  impact
statement,  and  environmental  assessment  document  for  the
proposed  Highway  89/Fanny  Bridge  Community  Revitalization
Project.

The  Tahoe  Transportation  District  and  Federal  Highway
Administration-Central  Federal  Lands  Highway  Division  are
proposing  improvements  to  resolve  the  existing  traffic
congestion  at  Y  in  Tahoe  City  and  address  the  long-term
structural integrity of Fanny Bridge.

The project site extends approximately 0.7 miles on Highway 28
and 0.6 miles on Highway 89.

The environmental document is online.

The meetings are:

·  Tahoe  Transportation  District,  March  27,  9:30am  at  the
Granlibakken, 725 Granlibakken Road, Tahoe City.

· Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Advisory Planning Commission,
April 8, 9:30am at TRPA, 128 Market St., Stateline.

· Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board, April 23,
9:30am at the North Tahoe Conference Center, 8318 N. Lake
Blvd., Kings Beach.
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